
 
 
  

  Banco de la República will renew the Maturities of NDF in August  

  
  
  

At its meeting today, the Board of Directors of Banco de la República (BDBR) decided to roll over Non-
Delivery Forwards maturing in August through auctions to be held on maturity days. 

Rueda de prensa de #JuntaBanrep: virtual - 31 de julio de 2020 from Banco de la República - Colombia
on Vimeo.
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Other measures taken by BR on account of COVID-19

Vimeo live broadcast (Only in Spanish)
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